
 

12/12 Maplehurst Fundraiser pickup @1:30 in the Maplehurst Gym 

12/19 Preschool Christmas Concert @ 7:00pm in Maplehurst Gym 

12/21 End of the nine weeks 

12/24—1/2 Winter Break –NO SCHOOL 

1/2 Teacher In-service day-No School 

 

December 2018 

Wednesday, December 12th  student orders 

will be available to be picked up.  Items will be 

on the gym stage, parents are to enter the 

main entrance to collect your child’s items to be distributed. 

The Norwalk Elementary PTO would like 

to thank all the parents and their families 

that supported the Turkey Trot and the 

fundraiser at the Kalahari Resort this 

past month.  Thank You for your support 

of our children!!!  The  next PTO meeting 

will be on December 12th at 6:00PM at 

League Elementary School in the Sellers 

Library.  

The Preschoolers will once again be providing their parents and 

grandparents with an opportunity to get in the festive mood for the 

Holidays by hosting a Christmas Concert.  The program will begin at 

7:00pm on Dec. 19 in the Maplehurst gym.  Below, the preschool 

had a working bulletin board asking students and teachers, “What  

pets do you have?”  Looks like those lovable dogs and cats came out 

on top!!!!   

    Happy Holidays!!!! 



 

 

Please join our faculty and staff in congratulating the following students and their families as they have been 

selected Students of the Month for November. 

Kindergarten 

Mrs. Berry: Sorayah Televera 

Ms. Davis/ Mrs. Enderle:  Braxton Chance 

Mrs. Enderle: Murphey Sexton 

Miss Kotsopoulos / Mrs. Reamer: Trey 

Johnson  

Mrs. Seitz: Lyza Ringenberg 

Mrs. Steinwart: Harper Gilbert 

Mrs. Weyer: Eli Schmidt 

Mr. Wilhelm: Giovanni Avila 

Mrs. Winkler: Carter Trapp 

First Grade 

Mrs. Andrews:  Emmaline Weber 

Mrs. Bauer: Hudson Meagrow 

Mrs. Bright: Delaney Marshall 

Mrs. Heyman: Owen Welschenbach 

Mrs. Hillman/ Mrs. Frado: Emily Mullins 

Mrs. Kingsborough: Aubrielle Cruey  

Mrs. Nutter: Makenna Gibson 

Mrs. Opper: Mia Helton 

Mrs. Salisbury: Kamille Ruiz 

Mrs. Schlotterer: Grayson Gilbert 

Due to the changing winter weather, please be cer-

tain that your child is dressed appropriately for out-

side recess.  If the temperature is 22 degrees Fahrenheit or below, students will stay inside for recess.   

The Norwalk City Schools has implemented the “One Call Now” program.  If school is closed or delayed 

you should receive a phone call.  If your phone number has changed, please make sure to call the office at 

419-668-6035 to relay that information to us.  The information about school being closed or delayed will 

also be posted on our school website as well as on WLKR, 95.3. 

As a part of our preschool 

program; teachers and 

students engage in the 

community with various 

activities and events at 

different locations 

throughout Norwalk.  This 

week our preschools and 

teachers visited the Gay-

mont Nursing Center and 

made crafts and sang 

Christmas Carrols. 


